
March 13, 2024 
 
 
Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission 
Boating and Waterways Section 
Attn: FBIP Administrator 
620 South Meridian Street 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1600 
 
Re:  Florida Boating Improvement Program 
 Grant Application for Boating Access Facilities 
 Ainger Creek Park Renovation Project 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Charlotte County Board of County Commissioners is respectfully submitting a Florida Boating 
Improvement Program grant application for construction costs associated with the Ainger Creek 
Park Renovation Project. Ainger Creek Park is one of the County’s most utilized boat ramp 
facilities and home to the oldest public boat ramp in the County. The facility is located at 2011 
Placida Road, Englewood, Florida. 
 
Per the application instructions, please find enclosed an original signed application with tabbed 
attachments and one digital application on CD. 
 
This is the only application Charlotte County will submit for grant funding during fiscal year 2024 
- 2025 under the Florida Boating Improvement Program. 
 
Thank you for considering our application. Please contact me if additional information is required, 
or if you have any questions regarding our application package.  
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Hector Flores, County Administrator 
on behalf of the Charlotte County Board of County Commissioners 
18500 Murdock Circle 
Port Charlotte, FL 33948 
(941) 743-1944  
hector.flores@charlottecountyfl.gov 
 
Enclosures 
 


